Workshop Session — November 17, 2014

The Graham County Board of Commissioner met Monday, November 17, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. for their
regular workshop session in the Graham County Community Building located at 196 Knight Street
Robbinsville NC. All commissioners was present.

1. Chairman Eller called the workshop session to order.

2. The board honored outgoing Commissioners Billy Holder and Raymond Williams with a small
reception and thanked them for their years of service. Family and friends attended the
reception in their honor.

3. Commissioner Williams and Commissioner Holder thanked the board and everyone for
attending and for the privilege of working with the current board and asks that they keep
moving forward. They thanked the staff and Commissioner Holder thanked Rebecca Garland for
being the best finance officer a county could ever have!

4. Chairman Eller adjourned the workshop session.

Keith Eller, Chairman, Graham County Commissioner

Billy Holder, Vice-Chairman, Graham County Commissioner

Lynn Cody, Member, Graham County Commissioner

Connie Orr, Member, Graham County Commissioner

Raymond Williams, Member, Graham County Commissioner

ATTEST:

Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board



